Saturday, April 20, 2019 * 6:00 pm
South Street Temple Social Hall

Adults « $18.00 *
Children ages 5-12 « $9.00 *
Children under 5 | College students | Active military « free

*: If you need assistance paying for dinner, please contact Rabbi Appleby

at rabbi@southstreettemple.org or at (423) 763-8007.
Everyone should be able to fulfill the mitzvah of attending a Seder.

Donations to subsidize Seder attendees are also always welcomed.

RSVP by Monday, April 15:
Call the Temple office: (402) 435-8004 or e-mail office@southstreettemple.org.
Don't delay; seating is limited for this event!

Volunteers to help with set up, plating, or clean up are welcome.
Contact the Temple office if you'd like to help!

There will be no services or Torah study at the Temple on Friday, April 19 or on Saturday, April 20



